RUMSON SCHOOL DISTRICT POLICY 5125.3
Rumson, New Jersey

SCHOOL CONTACTS WITH NON-CUSTODIAL PARENTS

The Rumson Board of Education believes it is appropriate to afford non-custodial parents
the opportunity to be informed and to participate in the education of their children on the
same basis as any parent. A non-custodial parent refers to the parent who does not have
custody of the child, but does have the right to information about the child’s education.

Access to records shall be in accordance with the Family Educational Rights and Privacy
Act of 1974 as implemented by policy 5125. Upon request, non-custodial parents shall
be entitled to exercise all parental rights to the extent that such rights are not restricted by
a legally binding instrument or court order.

Dated: August 28, 2003

Legal Reference:
Family Education Rights and Privacy Act of 1974

Cross Reference:
5125 Pupil Records
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